
 

òYou are the light of the world.  A city set 

on a hill cannot be hidden.  Matthew 5:14 

30 August 2017  

NEWSLETTER  
Burnie Campus  

PRAYER  
Prayer points:  

¶ Those who continue with 

health challenges  

¶ The work of Mr Ross Walker  

¶ Fair preparations  

¶ Enrolments for 2018  

¶ Board, leadership and master 

planning  
Praise God for:  

¶  The fantastic Book Week 

Celebrations  

¶ Our Pre-Kinder students  

¶ Terrific artwork by our students.  

¶ Successful Book Fair  

¶ Student Free Day  1 Sep 

¶ PIP Meeting  5 Sep 

¶ Pre Kinder Week 2  5 Sep 

¶ Fair Meeting  6 Sep 

¶ Filming Promo Video  7 Sep 

¶ Umina Park Project  8 Sep 

¶ Pre Kinder Week 3  12 Sep 

¶ Pre Kinder Week 4  19 Sep 

¶ Jump Rope for Heart  22 Sep 

¶ Umina Park Project  22 Sep 

¶ Ulverstone Car boot Sale  23 Sep 

DATES  
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CONTACT 

FROM THE PRINCIPALõS DESK 
 

Yesterday on one of my visits to classes I was privileged to hear the 

powerful and inspirational presentation to our Year 5 students by 

Mr Ross Walker, a local childrenõs author.  You may have seen an 

article about Ross and his book series on the front page of the 

Advocate (24 August).  Ross has written a series of books 

addressing some of the key issues students may face in school.  As 

both author and illustrator, Ross has published some great books 

known as the Theodore  Burke Series.   

The key message to the students was about the importance of 

being respectful to others, especially to their peers.  Mr Walker 

explained to the students the importance of valuing their personal 

gifts and talents and respecting the difference in others.  He shared 

his pathway into becoming an author and illustrator and showed 

the passage of his books from idea to production.  Such a real 

insight into the passage of a book, from raw concept to a series of 

books, kept the students engaged.  Mr Walker brought each one 

of the characters to ò lifeó,  addressing the issues of life.  

Mr Walker certainly has left students with an inspirational message 

at many levels from writing, wellbeing and artistic creativity, all 

positive and all so real and relevant to them.  I look forward with 

anticipation to chat further with the students following this visit; to 

see the deeper understanding of the writing process, relational 

impact and creative confidence displayed.  

God bless,  

Sherilyn Vander Vlist  

Principal  



 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

PRE KINDER 
We commenced our Pre -Kinder program yesterday.  It was wonderful to meet the 

newest members of our school family.  It is not too late to come along and join in the 

program!  Contact the Office for details.  

REMINDER 
AS PER SCHOOL CALENDAR  

THIS FRIDAY IS A STUDENT FREE 

DAY 
 

This Friday is a Moderation Day for all 

Primary teaching staff across both 

Leighland Campuses.  Students will 

therefore have a Student Free day.  

Moderation days are important to ensure 

student work is graded correctly.  This year 

the focus is on Literacy.  

FILMING PREPARATIONS FOR 

PROMOTIONAL VIDEO 
 

Next Thursday 7 September the film crew 

will be here at Burnie Campus to film our 

part of the promotional video.  The 

school is currently developing a 

Promotional Video with a range of 

students from K -12.  This video will be 

available on the Schoolõs website and 

Facebook site to promote òwho we are 

as a schooló and òwhat sets us apartó 

from other educational institutions.  

Parents who have children participating 

in this video will have given consent via 

your authorities signed recently.  This is a 

creative and innovative school 

promotion.  The video should be 

completed by the end of this year and 

all parents, family and friends are 

encouraged to view this promotional 

video.  We are sure you will be inspired, 

motivated and encouraged by what is 

presented.  When it is released, please 

show and share it out in your network of 

friends, celebrating the great school your 

children are involved in.  

 

òYou are the light of the world.  A city set 

on a hill cannot be hidden.  Nor do 

people light a lamp and put it under a 

basket, but on a stand, and it gives light 

to all in the house.  In the same way, let 

your light shine before others, so that 

they may see your good works and give 

glory to your Father who is in heavenó 

Matthew 5:14 -15 

DATES FOR 2018 
The following dates have been confirmed for 

2018: 

5 February : Term 1 (Mon) Years 7, 11 & 12 

commence  

6 February : (Tue) Rest of school commence  

30 March : Good Friday  

2 April : Easter Monday  

3 April : Easter Tuesday  

13 April : (Fri) Last day Term 1  

30 April : (Mon) First day of Term 2  

6 July : (Fri) Last day of Term 2  

23 July : (Mon) State Conference ñStudent Free 

Day  

24 July : (Tue) State Conference ñStudent Free 

Day  

25 July : (Wed) Teacher Professional Learning 

DayñStudent Free Day  

26 July : (Thur) Students commence Term 3  

28 September : (Fri) Last day Term 3  

15 October : (Mon) First day Term 4  

13 December : (Thur) Last day Term 4 for 

students  

14 December : (Fri) Last day for teachers  

17 December : (Mon) Last day for Office  
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CONGRATULATIONS  
TO OUR 3CõS STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

CARING 

Jhett Miller  

CONSIDERATE 
 

 Montaya Gray  

COOPERATIVE 
 

 Tyler McKenzie  

PLAY TALK & STAY  PLAYGROUP 

THURSDAYS 9.00-11.00am  

What's on this week?  

 Fathers Day Craft  



FAMILY ASSEMBLY 
 

There will be NO family Assembly this week due to 

Student Free Day.  

Woolworths Earn & Learn! 
 

From 26 July to September, Woolworths will give you one Earn & 
Learn sticker for every $10 you spend in store (excluding the 
purchase of cigarettes and gift cards).  All you need to do is save 
the stickers and bring them to school or put them into the 

collection box at Upper Burnie Woolworths.  
  
At the end we can redeem our sheets of stickers against a choice of thousands of 
educational resources. Thereõs no limit to the number of 
stickers we can collect, so your participation will really make 
a difference.  The more stickers we earn, the more resources 
we can order! 
 
Simply drop stickers or completed sheets into the School for 

counting. 
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